
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & WU 

Food and Drua Administration 
Rockville MD 20857 

July 13, 2001 

Abraham H. Kryger 
TestoCreme, LLC 
1034 Cass Street 
Monterey, CA 93940 

Dear Mr. Kryger: 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to determine that 
abbreviated new drug application (ANDA) is suitability for TestoCreme 5% 
testosterone gel and AndroGel l%, was received by this office on 07/13/01. 
It was assigned docket number OlP-0302/CP 1 and it was filed on 07/13/01. 
Please refer to this docket number in future correspondence on this subject 
with the Agency. 

Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

ennie C. Butler 
Dockets Management Branch 


